[image: image1.emf]Welcome New Students and their 
Parents / Guardians to our
New Student Orientation Evening

@
MacGregor Public School

Thursday May 10, 2018
6:30 – 8:00 p.m.

Please join us.  We will convene in the gym for a welcome message, followed by a self-guided tour of the school and presentations about various aspects of “Life at MacGregor” by staff and students.
We look forward to seeing you at the Home of the Mustangs!


